
 

We have been so lucky with the weather this week so we have made excellent 
use of our outdoor space. We have been playing a wide range of sports and 
playground games. Mr Lawrence taught us to play the ukulele. 

We have also looked after our plants and enjoyed lots of crafts, such as making 
boxes for the chocolate project, designing zoos, sand art and rock art. 

 

 

 

 

 
Staff have also been preparing for the return of the children in Year R, Year 6 
and Year 1. 

 

We wish you all a very happy half term. 

 

We learnt more about 
chocolate and also 

about zoos. 

We have mastered PE 
with Joe – we know 
what he means by the 
exercises without 
being shown. 


